
Mayor and Members of Council 
 
Please consider this email as an objection to opening a CTS within Cambridge. 
 
I did not complete the recent online survey as I feel it was not created to receive a clear yes or no response from 
the participants. 
 
I am curious to know how many times Council is requesting input on this topic to understand that the majority of 
the responses, however received, has been a resounding no to CTS. However, there have been numerous 
comments of yes to providing mental health programs which would benefit this demographic.  There is no 
question that people with addictions need help. 
 
It is, in my opinion, an irresponsible decision to open a CTS in a residential area. I believe that all the Municipalities, 
Regional Government and Health Units should come together and make sound recommendations on providing 
facilities or programs that would address the problems associated with addictions. 
 
It’s amazing to me that election promises/statements fall by the wayside once someone has been elected. What 
happened to this statement? 



 
 
 
Please forward this email with other received responses to the City Clerk in order for it to be included in any report 
being presented to Council. 
Thank you,Pat Stager 



Good afternoon, 
 
I do not support any location for CTS locations in Cambridge. I request that Council NOT endorse any 
location within Cambridge for the purpose of a CTS if a service provider proceeds with the application 
process. 
 
Please include this email on the agenda for Council Tuesday October 12/21, item 7.1.1 report 21-293. 
 
Thank you, 
Pat Stager 
 


